
 
 
News Release 
 

Applications Now Accepted for Bulow Bowman Scholarship 
 
LINCOLNTON – Applications for the Bulow Bowman Scholarship Fund are now being accepted 
through April 18, 2022. The scholarship fund was created by Bulow W. Bowman in honor of her 
mother, the late Bulow M. Bowman.  
 
The fund awards scholarships annually to female graduates of Lincoln County high schools who 
plan to attend the University of North Carolina at Greensboro or North Carolina State University. 
Scholarships are awarded on the basis of academic merit, honors, community service and financial 
need. 
 
The Bulow Bowman Scholarship Fund was established through the Lincoln County Community 
Foundation, a regional affiliate of Foundation For The Carolinas. FFTC currently administers 
nearly 150 scholarship programs. For information or to request an application, visit 
www.fftc.org/scholarships.  
 
About the Lincoln County Community Foundation 
Established in 2001 as a permanent endowment, the Lincoln County Community Foundation 
benefits a wide range of charitable purposes in Lincoln County. As an affiliate of Charlotte-based 
Foundation For The Carolinas, the Lincoln County Community Foundation inspires philanthropy, 
increases charitable giving and strengthens the community. For more information please visit 
www.lincolncounty-cf.org. 
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For more information contact: Edwenda Scantling, Assistant Vice President, Scholarships, 
Foundation For The Carolinas, 704.973.4582 or escantling@fftc.org 
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